South Windsor
Skating Club

South Windsor Skating Club Board of Directors Call for Nominations - 2024

South Windsor Skating Club will be holding its Annual General Meeting during which there will be an election of
members to the Board of Directors (the Board). Date of the meeting to be announced shortly.

In accordance with our Club Constitution, the Board shall consist of elected members in addition to the Past
President.

The Nominations Committee is seeking candidates for election or reelection to the South Windsor Skating Club
Board of Directors. Current members of the board who have completed their 2 year term may seek reelection.

Anyone interested in election to the Board of Directors must meet the following criteria:

A) Be eighteen (18) years of age or older.

B) Not have been found under the Substitute Decisions Act, 1992 or under the Mental Health Act to be
incapable of managing property

C) Not have the status of bankrupt

D) Not be a paid employee of Skate Canada or Skate Ontario

E) Shall be willing to abide by the policies and by-laws governing Skate Canada, Skate Ontario and the South
Windsor Skating Club

F) Shall not be sitting on the Board of any other Skate Canada Member Club or Skating School

G) Shall be a resident of Ontario

This year the following directors have put their name forward for re-election: Paul van Heugten, Dorothy Lan, Jessica
Little and Kristi Ellis.

There will be 2 board members stepping down this year which will leave a vacancy for 2 new board members to be
elected.

Application Process

Each new person interested in standing for election to the Board is required to submit an email expressing their
interest to stand for election to the South Windsor Board of Directors.

Submit your email to southwindsorscinfo@gmail.com

Nominations are due by June 30, 2024

A list of candidates will be posted on our website.
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